NEW LISBON TOWN BOARD—DECEMBER 26, 2012—10:00AM
SPECIAL MEETING ON DOG CONTROL---TOWN HALL

Present: Supervisor Robert Taylor, Councilwoman Connie Chase, Councilmen Glen Noto& Edward Lentz,
Clerk Charlene Wells, Pittsfield DCO Elizabeth Fish
Absent: Councilman Robert Eklund

Supervisor Robert Taylor opened the special meeting to discuss Dog Control issues at 10:05 AM.
A motion was made by Glen Noto, seconded by Connie Chase and carried 4/0 to enter into executive
session to interview a candidate for Dog Control Officer at 10:05 AM.

A motion was made by Glen Noto, seconded by Edward Lentz and carried 4/0 to close the
executive session and return to regular session at 10:52 AM.

A motion was made by Edward Lentz, seconded by Connie Chase and carried 4/0 to appoint
Elizabeth Fish as Dog Control Officer effective January 1, 2013 at a starting annual salary of $2000.00
plus mileage. She agreed to accept the position and was sworn in.

Supervisor Taylor will contact DCO Shawn Patrick and advise him that he would not be
reappointed for 2013 and ask that he surrender Town equipment.

With no further business, a motion was made by Connie Chase, seconded by Glen Noto and
carried 4/0 to adjourn at 11:15 AM.

Charlene R. Wells, New Lisbon Town Clerk



